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6th June 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

‘Hunting of the Snark’ – Wednesday 6th July 2022 

I am writing to invite you to attend the TNHA Drama Club’s performance of ‘Hunting of the Snark’. As you are 
aware our Year 7 & 8 students attending the club have been working hard rehearsing the play, and we are now 
ready to invite you to the performance at Westacre Theatre on Wednesday 6th July. Due to limited capacity we 
are limiting each cast member to 3 tickets for the evening performance. Some seats are available for the matinee 
performance also, at a reduced rate. Tickets for the evening performance are £7.50 each and £5 for the matinee. 
The performance lasts approximately 1 hour 15 minutes, with no interval. The matinee performance starts at 
1.30pm and the evening performance starts at 7pm, doors open 30 minutes prior to the start of the play. I’d like 
to thank you in advance for all your support in enabling this performance to take place and for supporting the 
students.  

If you would like to book tickets to see the performance please complete the slip below to be returned to me 
ASAP. Once your booking is received the cost of the tickets will appear on your school money account. Once paid, 
the tickets will be distributed via myself (not from the theatre). Due to the limited capacity, any bookings that are 
not paid for by 1st July will be cancelled and the tickets offered to people on the reserve list. I look forward to 
seeing you at the performance, 

Yours faithfully 

 
Steven Hatfield 
Director of Creative Arts 
 

Hunting of the Snark               Student name: ____________________________________ (capitals please) 

I would like to reserve ______(number of tickets, max. 2) for the Matinee performance, 1.30pm, @£5 each. 

I would like to reserve ______(number of tickets, max. 3) for the Evening performance, 7pm, @£7.50 each. 

I understand that any number over the maximum allocation will be placed on the reserve list. I also understand 
that any reservation not paid by 1st July will be cancelled. 
 

Signed: _____________________________________ Date: _________________________ 

Please complete the booking slip and return to Mr Hatfield ASAP 
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